
          

     THE PRESIDENT 

           OF THE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 4 December 2019 

 

Excellency, 

 

I refer to General Assembly decision 73/554 of 25 June 2019, entitled “Question of 

equitable representation on and increase in the membership of the Security Council and 

other matters related to the Security Council” by which the General Assembly: 

 

¶ Decided to reaffirm the central role of the General Assembly concerning the question 

of equitable 

In this regard, I have the pleasure to inform you that I have reappointed  

H.E. Ms. Lana Zaki Nusseibeh, Permanent Representative of the United Arab Emirates, 

and appointed H.E. Ms. Joanna Wronecka, Permanent Representative of Poland to the 

United Nations, as Co-Chairs of the Intergovernmental Negotiations. 

 

I would like to thank Ambassadors Nusseibeh and Wronecka for having accepted 

this very important responsibility. I trust that you will extend your full support and 
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